Appendix 4 - Savings
Summary of Equality Impact Assessment for RPP&R 2019/20

Equalities Implications
Following the introduction of the Equality Act 2010 (‘the EA’) a public authority must, in the exercise of its functions, have due regard to the
need to —
(a) eliminate discrimination, harassment, victimisation and any other conduct that is prohibited by or under the EA;
(b) advance equality of opportunity between persons who share a relevant protected characteristic (as defined by the EA) and persons
who do not share it;
(c) foster good relations between persons who share a relevant protected characteristic and persons who do not share it.

The protected characteristics set out in the EA are as follows:
- Age
- Disability
- Gender Reassignment
- Pregnancy/ maternity
- Race
- Religion or Belief
- Sex
- Sexual Orientation
- Marriage and civil partnership are also protected characteristics for the purposes of the duty to eliminate discrimination.

Prior to making a decision as to which savings proposals should be agreed in the budget, Members must have due regard to the Equality Duty
contained in Section 149 of the EA.

Having “due regard” does not necessarily require the achievement of all the aims set out in section 149 of the EA. Instead it requires that
Members’ understand the consequences of the decision for those with the relevant protected characteristics and consider these alongside
other relevant factors when making the decision to pursue one course of action rather than another, alternative, course of action that may have
different consequences. The regard which is necessary will depend upon the circumstances of the decision in question, and should be
proportionate. Even though not all decisions will be made about which saving proposals to pursue at this stage it is hecessary for the Council to
begin to understand the potential impacts.

This means that in setting the Budget, the three equality aims set out above must be considered as a relevant factor alongside financial
constraints and all other relevant considerations. Members’ must have in mind the equalities impacts, and in particular the negative impacts,
that agreeing savings will have for those with protected characteristics. Despite maximising efficiency and exploiting new ways of working, the
business planning process for 2018/19 and beyond requires difficult choices to be made both within and between portfolios and services.



